CHARLES E. DAVIS
G
aEpEEEEnhEnnD, cohnnnhdhia

December 3, 2005

Hargrave & Hargrave, Inc.
P.O. Box 1238
Wylie, TX 75098

Dear Sirs:

I am writing this letter to express appreciation for
the work done by your company with regard to
evaluating the condition of the foundation at

property located at G |
Greenville, TX (your project #05-100607).

The work of your inspector, Chris Vaughan, was very
helpful. His expertise was evident. Our subsequent
telephone conversation made me aware of the full
gituation as it relates to foundation maintenance.
I was extremely thankful for the manner in which he
was able to provide clarity.

Thank you for the service provided.
Sincerely,

Charles E. Davis
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